
Your First Day at OneLife Kids 
On your first visit to OneLife Kids, you will complete a brief registration 
form for your children. Our friendly volunteer staff will greet you, assist you 
with our sign-in process, take you to your children's rooms, and introduce 
you to your child’s caregiver. When you sign your child in, they will receive 
a numbered name tag. You will receive a matching numbered security 
pick-up tag to present when you pick your child up. Within OneLife Kids, 
we have two main sections: Little Kids and Big Kids.


Little Kids 
Little Kids is for children from birth through Kindergarten. Within the Little 
Kids area, we have 5 classes: infants, 0-1yr, 2yrs, 3yrs, and 4-Kinder. Little 
Kids have lots of play-time and lots of nurturing. As kids mature, their 
class becomes more structured. The 4-K class kids are taught a Bible 
lesson that’s reinforced with fun activities. They also have some time to 
just play. Little Kids may be checked into their class as early as 9:45 a.m. 
for first service, and 10:45 a.m. for second service.


Big Kids 
Big Kids is for elementary-age kids (1st-5th grades). Upon check in, 
elementary children receive their name tags and parents receive their pick- 
up tag, but instead of going to class, these kids attend adult worship. We 
believe it's important for kids to see their parents and others engage in 
worship, as they themselves learn to worship God. They will be released 
after the first song. Our Big Kids Crew will escort the kids back to their 
class where they will learn about God, play lesson-relevant games, engage 
in small group discussion and prayer time.


Tips and Reminders 
• We receive children as early as 8:45 am for first service, and 10:45 am for 

second service. 

• For their safety, please do not allow your children to come into the 

OneLife-Kids area

• unsupervised.

• Take potty-trained children to the restroom before signing them in.

• Label all of your child’s belongings.




• Prepare your baby’s bottle in advance. At this time, we are not equipped 
to spoon-feed infants. • We discourage children from bringing their own 
toys, as it is easy for them to be misplaced or forgotten.


• Be sure to grab your matching security parent tag for pickup.

• Set your phone to vibrate, in case we need to contact you during service.

• Please return promptly to pick your children up. At every age, they are 

excited to see you!


Healthy Kids 
Children who show signs or symptoms of fever or any contagious disease 
should not be brought to OneLife Kids within 24 hours of symptoms.

Special Needs

We have a “Special Instructions” form at our Kid's Welcome desk for you 
to complete if your child has allergies, special feeding instruction, or other 
special circumstances.


